NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINE S and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

May 27, 2003

Tom McCarthy
Robert L. Bayless
P. O.Box 168
Farmington, NM 87499
RE: Miguel Creek SFPRR # 57, K 21-16N-06W, API 30-031-20736
Dear Tom:
The record for the above well application for permit to drill dated October 18, 1981 indicated this well was to be drilled as a
gas well. On April 28, 1982 the State Engineers office permitted and recorded it as a water well under permit 30-031-20736
RG 37868.
We will change our records to indicate this well as P&A/converted to water well
This well is under the state engineers jurisdiction, please cease reporting this well on form C115.
If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.
Sincerely yours,
Al 7. Lo
Charlie T. Perrin
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

cperrin@state.nm.us
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